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THE PRESIDENT 
OFTHE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

1 May, 2014 

I have the pleasure to enclose herewith an invitation letter to Member States from the 
Facilitator of intergovernmental consultations on the outcome of the Fourth Review of 
the United Nations Global Counter-Terrorism Strategy, H.E. Mr. Yalit Cevik, Permanent 
Representative of Turkey, to attend the first informal consultation which will be held on 8 
May 2014 in the General Assembly Hall (NLB). 

I encourage Member States to actively participate in the consultations on this impOllant 
matter. 

To all Permanent Representatives 
And Permanent Observers to the 
United Nations 



PERMANENT MISSION OF TURKEY 

TO THE UNITED NATIONS 

2014/14136816/4573512 

Excellency, 

NEW YORK 

01 May 2014 

As communicated by the President of the United Nations General Assembly in his 
letter dated 14 January 2014, I have been appointed to serve as the facilitator for consultations 

with Member States on the outcome of the Fourth Review of the United Nations Global 
Counter-Terrorism Strategy which will take place on 12-13 June 2014. 

Within that context, I would like to inform that first informal consultations meeting on 

the draft resolution entitled "The United Nations Global Counter-Terrorism Strategy" will be 
held on Thursday, on 8 May 2014 between 3pm and 6pm in General Assembly Hall (NLB). 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

All Permanent Representatives 
and Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 

(U~C;J~ 
Y. Halit <;;evik 

Permanent Representative of Turkey 


